
 
 

 

Collingwood is an “Allergy Aware” School!  
 

 

Please check the ingredients of all foods your children bring to 

school. Our concern is for foods where peanuts or nuts might be a 

“hidden ingredient” and where cross contamination may occur. A 

microscopic amount of nuts or nut oil can provoke a life-threatening 

event in susceptible individuals. 
 

Please remember these simple guidelines: 

 

1. No peanuts, peanut butter treats or nut/seed products are allowed 

anywhere in the school to protect our students with severe allergies.   

2. Each student should be able to participate in classroom celebrations.  

Please accommodate dietary restrictions for students in each classroom.        

 

 

Thank you for assisting us in our efforts to create as safe an environment as 

possible 


